

August 31, 2021

BUSINESS OFFICE 631-665-5184 Fax: 631-665-9009

CEMETERY OFFICE 631-665-3259 Fax: 631-665-9009

FAMILIES WITH SPECIAL NEEDS MINISTRY 631-665-8632 Fax: 631-665-8388

MUSIC MINISTRY 631-665-4911 EXT: 123 Fax: 631-665-8388

Parish Social Ministry 631-665-7216 631-665-4917 Fax: 631-665-5046

RECTORY 631-665-4911 Fax: 631-665-8388

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 631-665-4914 Fax: 631-665-9009

RCIA 631-665-4911 Fax: 631-665-8388

ST. PATRICKS SCHOOL 631-665-0569 Fax: 631-968-6007 Carmen Roldan 49 Linda Lane North Babylon, NY 11703

Dear Carmen and Retirees of Brentwood Schools,

We want to express our sincerest thanks for the very generous donation of \$100.00 to our Parish Outreach and Hospitality Center for our back to school supplies. We are so humbled by the thoughtfulness and are so appreciative by your generosity to our community.

Your donation will help assist so many individuals and also help us continue to keep our shelves stock, so we can serve all those that are in need in our community.

Thank you again for your support and May God bless you and all your loved ones.

With sincerest appreciation,

Kerri Ostrow

Director Parish Social Ministry